
 

 

PCN: PCN-CCX-42615-007-1 

 

Notification Only - Product Change Notice 
 

Issue Date: September 8, 2016 
Update: 
UPDATED PCN-CCX-42601-003-0 Change to Ordering Part Numbers 
 
Change Type:  
Change to Ordering Part Numbers  
 
Parts Affected:  
 

Current Part Number New Ordering Part Number Notes 

BCM53124SKMMLG – B0 version BCM53124B0SKMMLG 

BCM53124SKMMLG 

can be used to order C0 version 

 
 
Description and Extent of Change:  
This is an update to PCN PCN-CCX-42601-003-0 that was issued on August 19, 2016. This update is specifically for the 
part-number mentioned in the above table that according to our records you have ordered previously. We have also 
added a Notes column to the PCN table that reflects the new interpretation of the old part-numbers that we’ll still maintain. 
 
Please update the ordering part number per the table above by Sept. 17

th
, 2016. 

 
 
Reasons for Change:  

• As part of the acquisition of Broadcom Corp. by Avago Technologies to form a new company, Broadcom Limited, it is 
necessary to rationalize part numbering to enable smooth ERP integration.  

• Broadcom Limited needs to inform you that as of September 17th, 2016, the following Broadcom Limited ordering part 
numbers will change. All Purchase Orders after that date should reflect the New Ordering Part Number. 

• All documentation after that date will reflect the New Ordering Part Number. 

• Box labels will gradually transition as inventory with old part number is depleted. 

• Part Marking will remain unchanged 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability:  
 
There is no Form/Fit/Function impact. 
 
 
 
Effective Date of Change:  
Customers are required to order with new part numbers starting – Sept. 17

th
, 2016.  

 
 
Qualification Data:  
No qualification data necessary, as there is no Form/Fit/Function or reliability impacts. 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please contact your Broadcom Limited Sales person or their Customer Account Specialist (CAS) for any questions or support 
requirements.  Please return any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 

 


